February 12, 2019

Presenters: Todd Brodziak, Lyann Paziuk and Don Paziuk

Topic of discussion:

Concerns about the County of St. Paul’s plans to place a culvert across RR 114 to allow
for what is reportedly a need “to allow for proper drainage of NW 17-58-11 W4” without
adequate supporting documentation. In addition, concerns of tax payor money already
utilized to pump water off of NW 17-58-11 W4 (farmer’s field) and into the ditch down to
Stony Creek between the dates of May 12 - 14, 2018.












